
 

 

 

16th March 2020 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Following recent events, we have decided to take a number of additional steps to 

further ensure the safety and well-being of all at Jessop. I am sorry to inform you 

that, as the COVID-19 virus outbreak continues to spread, in order to limit the risk to 

public health, the school has taken the decision to cancel some of the upcoming 

events this term. This includes the following: 

 

1. The Exhibition of work will be closed to all visitors - This will go ahead for the 

children at school. However, unfortunately for us all, parents will not be invited 

to attend until further notice 

2. The Spring Disco has been cancelled (April 2nd) 

3. Ladies afternoon for mothers, Aunts, sisters and Grandmothers will no longer 

take place  

4. Ladybird class assembly will also be cancelled and rescheduled depending on 

guidance given later in the school year (27th March) 

5. Jessop Primary pupils will no longer participate in the upcoming Lambeth 

Music Festival (21st-27th March) 

6. There will be increased direction of pupils to ensure regular use of hand 

sanitisers and soap machines 

7. We will continue to adhere to the risk assessment shared with parents last 

week 

8. Ongoing updates to all parents will be provided 

9. All school trips have been cancelled until further notice 

10. Swimming sessions for year 3 have been postponed until further notice 

 

Unless directed to do so by Government or the local authority, we do not intend to 

close the school whilst staffing levels remain safe.  We will continue to keep you 

updated.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

members of staff through the normal channels. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr K. Baffoe 


